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15/09/2018
Notice for Cadets.

All NCC Cadets are hereby instructed that the meeting is arranged

for participation and assistance in the Monsoon Cycle Rally arranged by

the Rotary Club of Palghar on 20/09/2018. A meeting will be scheduled

at Amlani Student Rest on 17/9/2018 at noon. Your presence is required

for the meeting.

Lt. Anagha A. Padhye
Associate NCC Officer



LIST OF CADETS

Sr. No. Cadet Name
1. Juo Akshata Jadhav
2. Juo Manali Thakur
3. Cqms Manisha Bhusara
4. Juo Richa Sankhe
5. Cdt Mayuri A. Dhodi
6. Cpl Pooja Bansode
7. Sgt Tanvi A. Patil.
8. Cdt Vijal P. Lakhara
9. Cdt Taniya Shaikh
10. Lcpl Ruksana Khan
11. Sgt Sayali V. Dalvi
12. Cdt Nisha Gupta
13. CDT Snehal Sambare
14. Cdt Rinki Mohanti
15. Cdt Devika Chaudhari
16. Cdt Fiza Bhimani
17. Cdt Ritika Dhodi
18. Cdt Suman Yadav
19. Cdt Himali Vadhan
20. Cdt Nimisha Kailuke



CADETS PARTICIPATED



Presentation of NCC Activities 2018-19
Report on Monsoon Cycle Rally

1. Title of the Activity/Event/Practice
Monsoon Cycle rally

2. Objectives of the Practice
● To motivate to live a fit and healthy lifestyle
● To promote cycles as a medium of travel for less distances to reduce

pollution

3. The Context
A cycle rally is conducted to spread awareness of the importance of increasing

pollution and to motivate the various ways of living a healthy lifestyle through
cycle rallies.

4. The Practice
On 2nd September a monsoon cycle rally was organized by the Rotary Club of

Palghar to spread awareness on the increasing level of pollution in the
environment. The cycle rally was a success with the assistance of NCC Cadets of
S.D.S.M College Palghar who helped in traffic regulations.

5. Outcomes
a) Increased awareness and interest in cycling, as well as promoting the use of

bicycles as a viable means of transportation.
b) Participating in a monsoon cycle rally provided opportunities for personal

growth and development. It helped individuals to develop new skills, build
self-confidence, and foster a sense of achievement and accomplishment.

Lt. Anagha A. Padhye
Associate NCC Officer



GLIMPSES OF THE EVENT


